ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, PATEL NAGAR, BHOPAL

SMS/CIR/2025-26/12 Date: 29.07.2025

Dear Parents and Students,

As per the latest weather forecast by the meteorological department, heavy
rainfall is expected in Bhopal tomorrow, i.e., Wednesday, 30th July 2025.
Considering the safety and convenience of our students, the school will remain
closed tomorrow for all classes.

We advise everyone to stay indoors and take necessary precautions during the
adverse weather conditions.

Further updates, if any, will be communicated through the school’s official
channels.
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